
Kindergarten roundup ready For school
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Ten preschoolers showed up for kindergarten roundup at Brady Public Schools last Friday
morning. The youngsters participated in activities such as doing puzzles, drawing and
socializing and also toured the school to learn about what to expect when the 2013-14 school
year begins in August. Pictured are participants, l-r: Front—Micah Dittbenner, Christopher
Cemer, Torean Britt, and Calven Chestnutt; Back—Mataiya Smith, Kelcie Motsinger, Hallie
Johnson, Abigail Robison, Christina Shepherd and Ella Lydic.
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